
14th January 2019 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 7 and 8 

Dear Parents 

Visit to the Nottingham Playhouse –‘Skellig’ 

Thursday 28th March 2019 

 

A production of ‘Skellig’ is coming to Nottingham Playhouse in March 2019. The English department would like 

all pupils in years 7 and 8 to see the performance as part of the English and Drama curriculum. 

As Hollygirt are official sponsors of the show, there will be no cost involved for the performance. We have booked 

tickets for the daytime performance on Thursday 28th March 2019, starting at 1:30pm. We will leave school after 

eating lunch at 12.45pm. 

After the performance, pupils will have the option of making their own way home or to be collected from the 

theatre. Pupils will be expected to wear uniform and normal timetable would run for the morning’s lessons. 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip, please complete the reply slip below and return to Mrs 

Thornton by Friday 8th February 2019. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Thornton 

Head of English 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________  Form: ___________ 

 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the English visit to the Nottingham Playhouse on 

Wednesday 28th March 2019. I acknowledge the need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their part. I 

understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks 

involved. I believe my son / daughter to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 
Please tick one of the following: 

I will collect my child from the Nottingham Playhouse at 4:00pm    

I give my permission for my child to make their own way home    

Signed: _____________________________________                                       Date: ______________________ 

Please return to Mrs Thornton by Friday 8th February 2019 


